
Lions Tale Nov. 28th, 2014 
I hope all of you had a Happy Thanksgiving with plenty of turkey to eat. The next regular meeting is on 
Dec. 3rd. We will have as our speaker Oscar Vizcarra. He will inform us of the last 100 years @ Becker 
Farms. The possibility of wine and beer tasting is a good bet. 

Please bring to the meeting your gifts for the needy children in our community, if you picked a card last 
meeting. Also remember to bring a non-perishable food item for the food pantry.   

Our club is in need of a 2nd Vice President. The board suggests that a previous President step into this 
position. If you’re interested contact any officer or board member as soon as possible. 

A big thank you goes out to all members that sold cheese and sausage this fall. Please return the 
payment for your orders as soon as possible to Lion Roger Harrison, Lion John Keough or our treasurer 
Lion Jim Bittner.  

Our Holiday Party is planned for New Years Eve. Members are asked to bring a dessert and your favorite 
drink. Pizza and wings will be ordered after we see how many attend.    

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 Dec. 3rd      Regular Meeting (bring gifts and food for the pantry) 

 Dec. 19th   Board Meeting 

 Dec. 31st    New Years Eve party 7 pm 

 Jan.  21st    Regular Meeting (Dist. Gov.) 

 

 

        Lion Matt, Secretary                                                                                                                                                                              

  


